Tally's Got Talent Term 4, 2022



This year we will be holding our biennial event – Tally's Got Talent!

Our first Tally's Got Talent was held online during Remote Learning in 2020, with students sending in videos to participate and families watching the event over WebEx.

This will be our first face-to-face Tally's Got Talent and the TGT Committee are super excited to be working alongside Miss L to organise and run the event!

Students wishing to participate can now sign up to audition at school. Auditions will be held in Week 4 and times will be communicated to students and families by the end of Week 3.

Please speak to Miss L or members of the TGT Committee for more information @

